
 

 

 

 

 

Chair’s Monthly Report 

December 2016 – January 2017 

 

 

Following are highlights for the period of December 13th, 2016 to January 27th, 2017 

 

 
• Attended the Lowry’s Holiday Assist for St. Paul’s Catholic School Students 

• Attended annual meeting with the Cardinal and other Directors and Chairs of 
the Archdiocese 
 


